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1st November 2023 
 

 
LITTLE RED RIDING HOOD – CHRISTMAS PANTOMIME 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am pleased to let you know that on Wednesday 13th December 2023, Mance Productions will be 
coming into school to perform ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ to children from Nursery to Year Six. 
 
The contribution per child is £2.00, which can be paid via Arbor.  All children can wear a Christmas 
jumper on this day instead of their school uniform. 
 
Reception to Year Six Only 
 
Also on this day, we will be having our Christmas lunch. The options will be: 
 
Red option – Turkey 
Green option – Quorn Fillet 
 
If your child would like a Christmas lunch, they can order in the usual way via Arbor.  There will be 
no charge.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Craig Hamilton 
Headteacher 
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